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Brian and Tessa Evans 

12 J a y  2013 

Application Comment. Re Applicatio e 2913/3494/p 

Linton House 39-51 Highgate Road 

We strongly object to this proposal. Linton House is already the tallest of a number 
of big buildings which overlook our house in Evangelist Road. 
Viewed from the rear of our house, it already rises above the large block of flats at 
9 College Yard and 54 - 56 Highgate Road, which was built since we bought our house. 
Adding further storeys to Linton House would again increase our sense of enclosure. 

We also feel that it is undesirable to build a substantial amount of residential 
accommodation on top of industrial premises of considerable bulk. 

Yours sincerely 

Brian and Tessa Evans 


